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This is an absolutely ridiculous bill and would infringe upon the voting rights of all 

citizens that WORK during the day, unless you’re planning on giving us a paid day off 

to VOTE in person?  Didn’t think so.  Oregonians are perfectly capable of putting a 

ballot in a box and the percentage of fraud in our vote by mail system is basically 

nonexistent.  Please stop trying to take away our freedoms. 


